
 

REQUEST FOR BOARD ACTION 

 

HENDERSON COUNTY 

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS  
 

 

MEETING DATE:     December 5, 2022 

 

SUBJECT:       Public Hearing on Draft 2045 Comprehensive Plan 

 

PRESENTER:  Autumn Radcliff, Planning Director 

 

ATTACHMENTS:  No 

 

SUMMARY OF REQUEST: 

 

At the November 16th, 2022, meeting, the Board of Commissioners set a public hearing on the 

draft 2045 Comprehensive Plan. The Planning Board is required to provide a recommendation on 

the draft prior to the Board of Commissioners adopting the draft plan. It is expected that the 

Planning Board will provide a formal recommendation on December 1st.  A copy of the draft 

plan can be found on the county website at www.hendersoncountync.gov under the items of 

current interest. 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE: 

The public hearing notice was advertised in the Hendersonville Lightning on November 30th, 

2022, and in the Hendersonville Times News on November 25th, 2022, and December 2nd, 2022. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BOARD ACTION REQUESTED: 

 

The Board of Commissioners must hold a public hearing before adopting the draft plan. 

Following public hearing, the Board may adopt the plan, make changes to the plan, continue the 

public hearing, or table its decision for a future meeting.  

 

 

SUGGESTED MOTION: 

 

No motion suggested. 

http://www.hendersoncountync.gov/

